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THIS WEEK @ DPC
SUNDAY
MAY 22

MONDAY
MAY 23

TUESDAY
MAY 24

WEDNESDAY
MAY 25

FRIDAY
MAY 27

SATURDAY
MAY 28

SUNDAY
MAY 29

ESL, 8:30am 
Youth Room

Worship Service
10:15am

Sanctuary

Church building & 
office closed.

Happy May Long 
Weekend!

Middle School 
Youth Ministry
7pm, Sanctuary

Men's Breakfast
7am, Cafe

High School Youth 
Ministry, 7pm
Youth Room

Mom's Group
9:15-11am

Gymnasium

Arabic Church 
Service

7pm, Chapel

Adult Games 
Night

7pm, Youth Room

Father Campout 
Weekend

Saturday 
Morning Prayer

8:30am
Fireside Room

ESL, 8:30am 
Youth Room

 
Worship Service

10:15am
Sanctuary



We are so happy that you’ve joined us this weekend! If there’s anything we can do 
to help you feel more at home with us, please let us know by filling out a 

Connection Card and dropping it in the offering basket or at the Welcome Desk.
WELCOME TO DPC

UKRAINE DISPLACED PERSONS IN 
CENTRAL ALBERTA

*Urgently needed twin sized bedding 
(sheets, blankets, duvets etc.) and brand new pillows.*

We will continue to collect items through to the end of 
May. If you have any questions, please contact Rick or 

Collette Mueller (403-342-4999)

Other items still needed: 
-gently used clean mattresses (even air mattresses)

-new toiletries
-new or like new educational toys

-bikes and helmets (children or adults)
-kitchen items

TABITHA LADIES 
GROUP

Monday, May 30, 
10am-2pm, Fireside Room
All ladies are welcome to 
join us for our monthly 
Tabitha group. Bring a 
project of your own to 

work on or a project for 
missions, and a bagged 

lunch. Drinks and dessert 
will be provided.

BOARD ANNOUNCEMENT
As many of you have heard by now, the Elliotts 

are moving to Georgia at the end of June. As your 
board we want to share with you a couple of key 
developments as it relates to bringing on a new 
lead pastor for Deer Park Church. We believe in, 

and will strive for, open communication 
throughout this process. 

The board has met and will continue to meet regularly 
to prayerfully and earnestly seek out who the Lord will 
bring to Deer Park Church. The board reached out and 
met with our district coach this past week to engage 

the district early on in the process to access and utilize 
their expertise. From this meeting we received some 

excellent suggestions, feedback, and next steps to take 
as we move forward. One of the key takeaways from 
this meeting is that rushing towards a quick hire is 

typically not the best (nor the healthiest) approach for 
a church to take. As we heed that recommendation, 

the board is pleased to announce that Pastor Andrew 
has agreed to step into the role of Interim Lead 

Pastor during this time. We as a church are so blessed 
to have someone with as much wisdom and experi-
ence leading the day-to-day functions of the church. 
Thank you to both Andrew and Marnie. Andrew also 
has been appointed by the board to join the board of 

elders as Ben's replacement.  

We are excited for the next chapter in the lives of the 
Elliotts and we are also excited about the next chapter 

in our community here at Deer Park Church.   

We anticipate there may be questions in the coming 
weeks and months, so we encourage you to reach out 

to any of our board members:

Dan Nielsen, Brendon Olson, Stewart Oke, 
Steve Friesen (Chairman of the Board)


